
 

FREE MEALS PROGRAM FOR ALL STUDENTS 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dear Reavis Families, 

 

We are excited to announce on Monday, August 31st, the U.S Department of Agriculture              

(USDA) has approved funding to feed children at no cost through December 31, 2020,              

until USDA funds are exhausted. ​This waiver will allow Reavis to offer free             

breakfast and lunch to any and all children 18 or under. ​For those who participated               

in the program during the spring, similar guidelines will be implemented: 

● All students and children 18 or under are eligible to receive a free breakfast and               

lunch. A student ID is not required. 

● Students and/or a parent/guardian may come to school to pick up the free meals. 

● A parent/guardian may visit ​without ​children to pick-up the free meals for each of              

your children.  

● The program will begin Tuesday, September 8 and run through December 31.  

The school will be open all 5 days of the week between 12:30 and 2pm for free meal                  

distribution except for non-attendance days (ex. School will be closed on Monday,            

September 7 for Labor Day or any other non-attendance days identified on the school              

calendar).  

The procedures below should be followed when arriving at Reavis for a meal – 

  

1. Masks must be worn and maintain social-distance. 

2. Distribution will take place out of the Auto Shop by Door H. 

3. Visit between 12:30 and 2pm. 

4. Only one meal for each breakfast and lunch is available per child per day. 

  

Any questions regarding this program can be emailed to Food Service Director, Loretta             

Macaulay at ​lmacaulay@d220.org​ or Eric Novak ​enovak@d220.org​. 
  

 


